
NATIONAL PUBLIC SCHOOL, Kengeri, Bengaluru  

CIRCULAR ON TRACKING SCHOOL BUS THROUGH  

GLOBAL POSITIONING SYSTEM (GPS) 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 As per the Supreme Court guidelines to ensure children`s safety, all 
the school buses are fitted with Global Positioning System (GPS). 

 
 Parents who wish to track the school bus are requested to log into 
http://www.autocoptrackpro.com/. And download the AUTOCOP CLASSIC 

PLUS application in your Mobile Handset and track the vehicle by using 
Android app also. 

 

USER NAME NPS KENGERI 

PASSWORD Npskengeri 

 

Regards,  

Transportation Department 

http://www.autocoptrackpro.com/

